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Tim Hunt

From: Barbara Carney <Barbara.Carney@mbct.org.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 4 April 2019 2:08 PM
To: Eon
Cc: Graeme Bakker
Subject: A Huge thank you for your support of Eye on Nature

Good Afternoon, 
 
Eye on Nature was very successful, with large numbers attending throughout the day, 
wonderful exhibitor stands and fabulous entertainment, as well as being blessed with great 
weather. 

On behalf of the Manukau Beautification Charitable Trust I would sincerely like to thank you 
for your amazing support of Eye on Nature, sharing your expertise and knowledge with the 
wider community at the EON Family Day, empowering our communities to care for the 
environment as well as themselves.  

Eye on Nature would not be a success without your valuable input and support, we are truly 
grateful and we will be in touch with the date for Eye on Nature 2020 soon. 

 

 

Nga Mihi 

Barbara Carney | Community Manager + Eye on Nature 
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